October 30, 2002

Office of Public Affairs

U.S. Sentencing Committee
1 Columbus Circle, NE
Suite 2-500

Washington, D.C. 20002

Dear Members of the Advisory Group on Organizational Guidelines:

As an Adjunct Professor at the University of Pennsylvania School of Law
teaching Corporate Lawyering, I believe that Chaptc_:r Eight Guidelines should

uate time and resources so they have someone to rely on; a third party
anonymous hotline that provides regular, audited feports on violations; sufficient
training on risk areas; and reliable and frequent monitoring of the compliance
program. These are the key areas of oversee that the board of directors could expect
regular reporting on a qQuarterly or semi-annual basis to be available,

The board of directors will be more likely to request a high level compliance officer
who has adeq

Sincerely,

Covte foar

Carole Basri



